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New Windows In St. Martin’s Church 
 
A stained glass window has been placed in the chancel of this church, at the expense of Mrs. 
Walrond, wife of a former curate of this parish.  The principal figure represents our Blessed Lord as 
the “Good Shepherd,” and underneath is a smaller figure of our Lord rescuing the lost sheep.  Below 
are the words, “To the honour and glory of God,” and “A thank-offering for especial  mercies.”  The 
window was designed and executed by Messrs. Clayton and Bell, and adds considerably to the 
beauty of the church.  A former window was placed in this church by the Rev. Lloyd B. and Mrs. 
Walrond, in memory of the parents of the latter.  
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